
Woodlands Section Consultation Response from Patrick McKenna 
 
09/00422/CM - Lovedown Farm, Lower Road, Hullbridge 
 
The activities mentioned in the planning application will potentially have 
significant impacts upon protected species and habitats.  The survey (eco) 
has recommended further ecological survey works - these have not been 
completed.  The ecological submission is inadequate and does not provide 
all the relevant information required to be able to make an informal 
assessment of the likely effects of the proposed development.  I recommend 
that the application be refused.  It is next to a SSS and SAC site, and 
there has been no real discussion in relation to this. 


